
The Idaho Trucking Association (ITA) in partnership with Select Health is now offering an Association 
Health Plan (AHP) to its members.  Offering an AHP is a big win for the ITA, and now is the time to be 
educated about this program before your benefits renewal.  

Advantages include: 

• Nine Select Health plans to choose from
• Composite rates instead of age-banded rates
• Relative protection from large rate increases to member companies by virtue of being part 

of a larger insurable population
• Richer benefit plan designs than those found on the ACA market

Contact a Broker: 

• Contact a Select Health AHP appointed agent
• If your agent is not appointed with Select Health, reach out to Select Health’s AHP Business 

Development Executive, Pat VanDongen at 801-718-3336. You may also Call Allen Hodges 
President/CEO of the ITA at (208)-949-8937

• Groups without a current agent or medical plan, please reach out to The Buckner Company:

Jon Murray 
Client Advisor 
Phone: 801-937-6744 
Email: Jmurray@buckner.com 

Mike Deru 
Client Advisor 
Phone: 801-622-3909 
Email: mderu@buckner.com

Next Steps: 

• Employers may enter the plan on the first of any month. The AHP will renew on July 1st.
• ITA employers are highly encouraged to explore the AHP option but are not required to opt in.
• All employers will be medically underwritten as part of the quoting process. Therefore, a full-

time employee census (all eligible employees and dependents) will be needed by your
broker/agent.

Thank you for your continued support of ITA. We’re excited to offer the Association Health Plan as an 
added value to your ITA membership.  
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